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Community Update  

15 December 2021 

Dear parents/carers, 

The Department of Education and The Department of Customer Service has provided approval for drone use at 
Telopea Public School as part of a pilot program to capture imagery of the Department of Education’s assets.  

The drone is scheduled to capture imagery of the school between Thursday 16 December and Thursday 23 
December 2021 (weather permitting).  

The works pose no risk to the local community and will be conducted in accordance with Safe Work NSW 
requirements. The work is subject to regulatory approval by the Civil Aviation Safety Authority (CASA).  

A comprehensive COVID-19 Safety Plan will be in place for the site and the contractor will enforce strict 
compliance. Our construction sites will follow all current health guidelines, including a one person per 4sqm rule 
if necessary and all workers wearing masks for indoor work. 

Safety is the number one priority for School Infrastructure NSW and we are following all health advice. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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